Kasim (left) with Sutoyo after signing the Lol document.

UMS to cooperate with
Indonesian university

TBP 06.07.2023 P.06
KOTA KINABALU: University
Malaysia Sabah (UMS) has signed
a Letter of Intent (Lol) document
with Universitas Slamet
Riyadi (UNISRI), Surakarta,
Indonesia towards the signing
of collaboration in various fields
between the two parties.

The Lol was signed at an event
held at UNISRI in conjunction
with the university's 43rd
anniversary recently.

UMS Vice-Chancellor, Prof
Datuk Dr Kasim Mansor signed
the Lol document, while UNISRI
was represented by its Rector,
Prof Dr Drs Sutoyo.

Through the signing of the
Lol, the two universities will
cooperate in various academic
fields through activities such
as the exchange of Iideas,
information and scientific
materials; collaboration in
research, publication and
teaching projects; student
exchange through scholarship
and internship programs; and
explore funding for projects that
are capable of mutual benefit

between the two universities.

Both parties are also committed
to the collaboration followed by
the signing of a Memorandum of
Understanding (MoU) to further
strengthen cooperation for
research, training and academic
sharing between the two parties.

Also present at the ceremony
was the Dean of the Labuan
International Finance Faculty,
Prof Madya Dr Geoffrey Harvey
Tanakinjal

Earlier, Geoffrey also received
an invitation as a guest
speaker at UNISRI's Faculty of
Economics.

He delivered a talk entitled
‘Digital Marketing and Cost
Management to  Improve
Company Performance” in front
of 87 people present including
the Dean of the Faculty of
Economics UNISRI, Dr Aris Eddy
Sarwono; Head of the Accounting
Program, Dr Rispantyo; Head
of Management Programme,
Lamidi; and Management
Program Lecturer, Dr Marjam
Desma Rahadhini



